LINWOOD E. HOWE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

FIFTH GRADE PROMOTION – JUNE 20, 2008
TICKET RESERVATIONS

Each Fifth Grade Promotion guest will be required to have a ticket in order to attend this year’s promotion ceremony at Linwood Howe School. Each fifth grade student may have a total of four (4) tickets to give to family members and friends.  The four ticket limit was established to insure that the number of people attending will remain below the Fire Marshall’s room capacity of 499 people. 
Each guest must present their own ticket upon entering the school for the promotion ceremony.  We are asking that students submit the names of their guests by the end of this week so that each ticket can be personalized.  If some students do not need all four tickets, there may be an opportunity to get a fifth ticket; although we will not know how many extra tickets are available until Monday, June 16.  

Lost or stolen tickets will not be replaced.  Tickets will be distributed to each student at the end of the day on Tuesday, June 17, 2008. Please caution your child to take very good care of his/her ticket envelope.  Your children have studied well and the promotion ceremony is a special time in their lives to gain recognition for their hard work and transition into middle school.
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

LINWOOD HOWE FIFTH GRADE PROMOTION TICKETS

9:30 A.M., JUNE 19, 2008
_______________________________                              __________________________

5th Grade Student’s Name



        Teacher’s Name

Guests:

1._____________________________

         2.________________________

3._____________________________                                4.________________________

If there are additional tickets, I need one for ___________________________.

                                                                       Name
This form must be returned to your teacher by Monday morning, June 16, 2008.
